

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Friday 11th October

Dear Parents/Carer,

We are trying to make our outside and inside areas as realistic as possible with resources. Would you be able to help us please?

Do you have any of the following items you no longer require?

- Tea sets
- Tin jelly moulds/muffin tins
- Cutlery sets
- Small plates
- Pieces of guttering (we can use for water play)
- Old pieces of rubber hose
- Large pieces of fabric- old curtains
- Plant pots- any size
- Seed trays
- Paint brushes/rollers
- Tin bottle top lids
- Shells or buttons
- Boxes from presents
- Ribbons
- Magazines
- Rope
- Sieves and colanders
- Yogurt pots
- Storage containers with lids
- Biscuit tins and bread bins
- Envelopes
- Storage baskets
- Used gift wrap and cards
- Plastic bowls/trays
- Dry rice, pasta or chickpeas

You might think it is of no use anymore but we are very good at recycling.

Thank you,

The Reception Team